October 19, 2004

Dear Mr. Bailey:

Thank you for your kind words about the Corcoran and the WPA\C. It is reassuring to know that you understand and appreciate our work and our commitment to the arts in this city and region.

As to the Barlow matter, we will simply have to agree to disagree. I think that if you pursued the logic of this issue from a philosophical and/or a legal perspective, you would find unequivocally that Mr. Barlow's position fundamentally violates the principles of First Amendment rights and those freedoms of expression for which the cultural/intellectual community has fought so hard and so long. It is my guess that, ironically, in any other circumstance Mr. Barlow himself would be among the first do defend these principles.

Again, my thanks for your very detailed and thoughtful response.
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